Sarra O'Donnell,

182a Hackney Road,

19/02/2015 - 21:04 London,
E2 7QL

To Whom It May Concern,

I'write in regards to Shiraz Food and Wine at 178 Hackney Road, E2 7QL. Having lived
in the one of the flats about the parade of shops for nearly two and half years, I would like to
express that I have never encountered any form of trouble from either the staff or customers of
the store. I have found its owners and staff both respectful and considerate during the entire time
I have lived in the area.

I can be contacted at the address listed above or 6{1,07880 366 230, should you require further
clarification on the matter. :

Yours Faithfully,

Sarra O’Donnell




